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THE CHURCH DAILY PRAYER AND THE EUCHARIST 

 

WHY IS THE CHURCH BELL RINGING? 
 

These are very difficult times; although the Churches are closed to 

public worship the Vicar and other Ministers will continue in prayer for 

everyone and each time of prayer and will begin with the ringing of the 

church bell. 

Similarly, the Eucharist or Holy Communion will be said privately in 

one or more of the churches at 10.30am every Sunday. 
 

These are not acts of public worship and regretfully the doors will 

be locked at these times. 

There are resources in church for you to take away so you may join in 

your own homes when you hear the Church Bell. 
 

The churches are open for private prayer at all other 

times during the day. 
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